
Family Beach Picnic 
Come and join us for a picnic at the beach to celebrate the end of your child’s time at  

Rose Green Infant School and this will also link to the children’s last topic  

‘I do like to be beside the seaside’. Bring a picnic, sun cream, a hat and a bucket and spade!  

 

    Where:    On the beach opposite West Park 

         Car Park/Toilets 

    When:    Thursday 14th July 2022 

    Time:    4pm –5.15pm  (stay later if you wish to!)  

           Who:        Year 2 children with their parents and siblings  

 

(Please note that the children will be the responsibility of the parents at all times) 

This is totally optional but should be lots of fun!  

Any questions then please do email your child’s class teacher.  
 

We hope to see you there!  
Mrs Sugden, Mrs Lloyd, Mrs Tilling and Miss Miles 


